
Application  15/00031/FUL                    
AMENDED NEIGHBOUR NOTIFICATION LETTER 

Development Management 
Southampton City Council 
Lower Ground Floor 
Civic Centre 
Southampton SO14 7LS  

Direct Dial: 023 8083 3006 
Please ask for: Planning Enquiries 
Our ref: 15/00031/FUL / Site Code: 6628 

11 February 2015 
 

The Occupier 
Flat 6 
Winn Court 
Winn Road 
Southampton 
SO17 1UZ 
Application No: 
 
Address: 
 
Proposal: 

15/00031/FUL 
 
Flat 7 Winn Court Winn Road 
 
Change of use from 3-bed flat to a House of Multiple Occupation (use class 
C4) 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
Further information and/or plans have been received in connection with the above planning 
application.  The amended documents are available for viewing on the Council’s Public Access  
website at http://www.southampton.gov.uk/planning/planning-applications/default.aspx 
 
Any comments you may wish to be taken into account in determining this application should be 
made in writing by entering your comments on-line through the Public Access webpage at 
the address above or (if this is not possible) in written form with your full name & postal address, 
quoting the above application number to Development Management, Southampton City Council, 
Civic Centre, Southampton, SO14 7LS by 9 March 2015. 
 
You will receive an acknowledgement of any written communication.  However, because of the 
need to deal with planning applications within statutory time limits, the Council will not enter into 
correspondence. 
 
Under the provisions of the Local Government (Access to Information Act) 1985, any 
written comments that you submit (including post) will be made available for inspection 
and copying by the public. By submitting such comments you are consenting to your name 
and address being placed in the public domain. If you have an overriding legal reason why 
your address should remain confidential, please contact the planning office for advice in 
good time prior to submitting your comments in accordance with the relevant deadline.  

 
If you are not the owner of the property to which this letter is addressed, would you please 
pass on this letter to them as quickly as possible. Notification is carried out in accordance 
with Government Regulations.  If you think other neighbours would wish to comment, 
please show them this letter. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Development Management Team 

 

http://www.southampton.gov.uk/planning/planning-applications/default.aspx

